
4. KIDSFIRST KINDERGARTEN, SOUTH BRIGHTON 
 
 A report from the Community Development Adviser sought Community Board funding consideration 

for building alterations for the Kidsfirst Kindergarten, South Brighton.  The Board decided: 
 
 1. That a letter be sent to the local member of Parliament and the Minister of Education 

expressing concern at the inadequate provision for basic facility needs. 
 
 2. That this matter be raised at the next meeting of the Board with local members of Parliament. 
 
 3. That the application be referred to the Community Development Scheme. 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


